
Please note that there will be no daily Mass on Thursday. 
 
649 
Congratulations to the latest winners of our 649 Draw, Audrey Murphy and 
Kevin Munroe. They each won $1112.50. Thanks to all who participated in this 
latest draw. As always, thanks to Dee Dee and Stella for the hard work that 
went into making the draw a success. 
 
Holy Trinity CWL 
The next meeting of the CWL will be on Tuesday, January 5th at 7:30pm in the 
Family Centre. 
 
Sick/Shut-In Visitation 
If you are confined to your home due to illness and would like somebody to 
visit, please contact the office (653-6838).  
 
If you are being admitted to the Regional Hospital, please check “Yes” to clergy 
visits. This is the only way that Fr. Doucet and his team of volunteers will be 
notified that you are there. 
 
Ministry Schedule 
Cindy Doyle is about to start work on the Ministry Schedule for the months of 
February, March and April. If you know that you will be unavailable at any point 
during those months, please let her know by this Monday, January 4th. Cindy 
can be contacted by phone (633-5895) or email (doylewil@rogers.com). 
 
Vestry Chapel 
We are renovating the vestry to use as a chapel for weekday Masses. If you 
would like to make a donation to this project, you may do so by using one of 
our building funds envelopes and marking “Vestry” on it. 
 
Sunday Envelopes 
The remaining envelopes for 2010 are available at the entrance of the church. 
We encourage you to check the address on your envelopes and contact us if 
any corrections are required.  
 
Evening Prayer 
The public is invited to attend Evening Prayer on Thursday, January 7th, at 
Carmel Chapel, 105 Burpee Ave., from 7 - 7:30pm. 
 

2009 Tax Receipts 
Tax receipts will be going out in the next few weeks. If you have not already 
informed us of any address changes, please do so by contacting the office. 
 
COLLECTION 
Christmas + December 27th 

 
2009 

 
2008 

Envelopes 1306 1462 

Loose 172 961 

Building Fund 408 567 

Needy 96 126 

Christmas Baskets 50 - 

Christmas 4096 3593 

Initial Offering - 47 

New Years - 10 

   
 Thank You!  

 
Last Weekend, Generous Donations were made to our 

Building Fund in Memory of 

 

Paula Marie Burns 

Keleher Family 

Don Record 

Ed Richard 

 

Please remember them in your Prayers 

 
Building Fund 
If you wish to make a donation to our Building Fund in memory of a loved one, 
simply write their name and “In Memory of” on one of our Building Fund 
Envelopes (found at the entrance of the church) and drop it in the collection. 
 
Donations Requested 
St. Vincent de Paul is in need of clean, warm winter jackets and boots for men. 
They are also looking for men’s toiletries - razors, shaving cream, shampoo, etc. 
You can drop off your donations at the Cathedral office from Monday to Friday, 
or at St. Vincent de Paul, 146 Waterloo St., on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and 
Thursdays. Please note: St. Vincent de Paul will be closed until January 5th.  



Weekend Mass Intentions 
For those who wish to schedule a Mass intention, the following weekends are 
still available for the coming year: 
 

February 20/21 
April 17/18 
April 24/25 

May 1/2 
May 29/30 
June 12/13 
June 19/20 
June 26/27 
July 24/25 

July 31/August 1 
August 21/22 
August 28/29 
October 2/3 

October 9/10 
December 4/5 

December 25/26 
 
As always, contact the office by phone or email to schedule. Should you prefer 
a weekday Mass, we have openings during every week of the year, and we can 
usually schedule a Mass for you right up until the week before. 
 
Are You New To The Parish? 
Welcome! If you would like to start using Sunday Envelopes, there are some 
available near the entrance of the church on the table closest to the 
confessional. They’ve got bright pink labels on them, so they are easy to spot. 
 
Help Wanted 
The Habitat for Humanity ReStore, located at 388 Rothesay Avenue, needs 
volunteers. For more information, or to volunteer, call 635-7867 or drop by the 
store. 
 
Weekly Christian Meditation 
The Villa Madonna invites you join them every Tuesday morning from 10-
10:45am. There is no cost, but there is a free-will donation at the coffee break. 
For more information, or to register, contact the Villa Madonna @ 849-5125. 

HOLY TRINITY 
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 3, 2010 

THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 

 
21 Canon Street   |   Saint John, NB   |   E2K 3J7 

653.6838 (Phone)   |   653.6848 (Fax) 
HolyTrinitySJ.com   |   office@holytrinitysj.com 

Office Hours: Monday, Thursday & Friday from 10am – 1pm 
 
 

    
Baptisms: By Appointment. Confessions: As Requested. 

    
Weddings: By Appointment. Minimum 6 Months Notice Required. 

  
Sick/Shut-In Visitation: Contact the office. 

  
Mass Intentions: Accepted up to one year in advance. 

  
Bulletin Announcements: Deadline is Wednesday for the 

coming weekend. 
  

 
 
MASS SCHEDULE 

Monday  January 4th  9:00am Gerry Frigault 

Tuesday January 5th  NO MASS 

Wednesday January 6th NO MASS 

Thursday January 7th NO MASS 

Friday January 8th 9:00am Kippy Enman 

Saturday January 9th 5:00pm Raymond Kennedy 
Sunday January 10th 10:30am For The Parish 
 


